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February 15, 2016 
 
Attention: Volunteers 
 
Reference: Tri-States, JWQ 
 
Dear Volunteers, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors I would like to congratulate you on hosting another great competition.  
Once again you were perfect hosts.  I would like to thank everyone that participated in making this 
competition a success.  A special thank you to JoAnn Eastman and Al Dunn who Co-Chaired the event.  Thanks 
to all Committee Chairs, John Savage, Doreen Young, Mary Hodge, Nicole Cornett, Claudia Corcoran and Jim 
Corcoran.  Unfortunately, there are too many individuals to mention in this thank you note.  Your hard work 
and exceptional effort in making this competition one to remember is appreciated by DFSC, skaters, parents, 
spectators, officials, arena personnel and surrounding businesses.  I only heard people saying positive things 
about the competition, mostly how nice it was running and the helpfulness of the volunteers and arena staff.  
It was nice to see a lot of smiling faces throughout the event.  
 
Thank you again for your continued commitment in hosting great competitions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Miguel Dorantes 
DFSC President 
 


